Call for participants for Training of Trainers (ToT) on Non-violent Communication
Civil Peace Service Program of Pro Public is pleased to announce about the application call for limited participants that is now open for the Training of Trainers (TOT) with the support from Civil Peace Service Program (CPS) - GIZ. Pro Public has been implementing various trainings regarding the NVC as a tool for Peace Infrastructure for past years with the support from GIZ and various local NVC trainers. To alleviate the learning’s of this tool this training will be particularly facilitated by Mr. Mironel De Wilde hired as an International Peace Advisor of CPSP/GIZ and also is an internationally certified Non-violent communication trainer. 
Interested participants with basic training experiences on Non-violent communication are welcomed to apply for this training. Since the training will be an advanced one in relation to NVC participants will be needed to go through a certain selection process. Participants can apply in this training through the official Google form below. The deadline for the submission for this form is on September 01, 2022 at 12:00 PM. The training has been scheduled for September 16th to 21st, 2022.
Note: Organization has right to accept or reject the application. Food and accommodation cost and shuttle bus will be managed for travel to travel venue. Participants from out of valley need to manage their own travel to Kathmandu.  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeOFJHcIEBxW8aovoG8XbhP-UQQsswhd9_wV_KtC7fGwIhCiw/viewform?usp=pp_url
